
    

       

 
 

Thank you to all those who helped with the May Fayre at the Recreation Ground on behalf of the 
church. Over £200 was raised on the church stall.  

Well done all those who braved the cold wind on that day. 
 

We are due to update the church Memorial Book in June, so if there is anyone to be included 
who has not been previously notified to Peter please do so before the end of May.  

 

Grateful thanks to Word Alive Church for a donation towards winter heating costs. 
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Church Contact Details 
 

For matters of worship, baptisms, 
weddings and end of life enquiries 

please contact: 
 

Peter Horton  

Peter.d.horton@outlook.com 

01245 466534  
 

Sheila Brace  (Pastoral Assistant)                
07934 800055 

Lynn Mann  (PCC Secretary)                 

mannlynn15@gmail.com 

Tues 13th 
May 

10.30-12.00 noon Edward Bear Club 

Gabrielle Lello and the Team.  

Meets in church on Tuesday mornings. 

Wed 14th  
May 

9.30-11.30am “Community Cuppa” and weekly 
Foodbank collection. 
 

6.00pm Sacred Space, Iona Communion 

Sun 18th  

May  

10.30am Holy Communion,                    
Reverend Canon Andy Griffiths  

Tues 20th 
May 

10.30-12.00 noon Edward Bear Club 

Gabrielle Lello and the Team. 

Meets in church on Tuesday mornings. 

Wed 21st  
May 

9.30-11.30am “Community Cuppa” and weekly 
Foodbank collection. 
 

1.30pm Film Club - The Railway Children Return 
 

6.00pm Sacred Space - Night Prayer 

Sun 25th  

May  

10.30am Morning Service with Holy Communion,                    
Reverend Canon Andy Griffiths  

Tues 27th 
May 

10.30-12.00 noon Edward Bear Club 

Gabrielle Lello and the Team. 

Wed 28th  
May 

9.30-11.30am “Community Cuppa” and weekly 
Foodbank collection. 
 

6.00pm Sacred Space. 

Thurs 29th 
May 

Ascension Day Service  

7.00pm at Danbury St. John’s - All Welcome 

Sun 1st   
June 

10.30am Holy Communion,                    
Reverend Chris Poulard 

Tues 3rd 
June 

10.30-12.00 noon Edward Bear Club 

Gabrielle Lello and the Team.  

Meets in church on Tuesday mornings. 

Wed 4th  
June 

9.30-11.30am “Community Cuppa” and weekly 
Foodbank collection. 
 

2.30pm Women’s Guild 
 

6.00pm Sacred Space. 

Church opening in between  

services 
 

For requests to visit the church,                                             
please contact Peter Horton. 

Mobile No. 07867 914876 

 

Prayer Focus   
 

We offer our prayers and comfort to 
all those in the community who are 

unwell, especially for:  
 

Ava, Jenny, Gwen, Rosemary, Anthea, 
Heather, Martyn, Dave,  Norman,  

Phyllis Choppen, Pat Moreley, 
Audrey Boreham, Kath Childs , Fran 

and Pauline; 
 

also for those who have recently passed 
away, and those whose anniversary of 

death occurs at this time.  

 

 

Please let us know if you 
would like us to pray for 

someone. 



                            

QR Code - an easy way to support our church 

Please use the QR reader to “Give a Little” and help with the upkeep  

of our church.  Just point your ’phone camera at this code and a link   

to the church “GIVEALITTLE” donation page should appear. Simply 

choose the amount you wish to donate and your ’phone should do the 

rest, using Apple Pay or Google Pay etc.   

Alternatively you can make a direct payment to the church bank account. 

If you wish to give into a particular fund, please mark the back of a cheque or the  

pay in slip with churchyard, roof etc.  

Church Bank Account Name / Payable to: Parochial Church Council of Boreham,   

Sort Code : 30-91-85        Account Number :  02387192 

Thank you so much. 

 

 

Next Forthcoming Event ,                Saturday 21st June at 7.00pm                      

Doors open at 6.30pm 
 

Concert in church by the brilliant “Divas” 

Tickets £10 including refreshments - a great night out! 
 

 

    Look out too, for a Boreham Ladies Choir concert in church 

on Saturday 19th July.  Details later. 

Christine and Peter would like to extend heartfelt thanks for the gifts given on the occasion of  

the church Annual General Meeting on Sunday 4th May. It is most kind of everyone and we 

really appreciate it. As you have heard we will be stepping back from our front line rôles. 

Christine has had a wide ministry, faithfully serving as Lay Minister for twenty five years, 

beginning here in Boreham with Reverend David King in 2000, followed by Reverend Tony 

Rose, Reverend Lee Batson and Reverend Emma Wylie. For seven years she looked after the 

church of All Saints East Hanningfield.  

For nine years Christine served as Lay Chair of Chelmsford South Deanery and, over time, has 

contributed to numerous Diocesan committees. 

Christine was awarded Maundy Money by the then Prince Charles at Windsor and the title of 

Canon by Bishop Stephen, for services to the church. 

Peter has loyally served as Churchwarden for many years working with different priests, and for 

part of the time as Treasurer, at St. Andrew, Boreham. The church has always been an 

important part of his life and he has given unstinting service, 

Both will now enjoy a rest from many of their duties.  


